



## **PAMAGIC: Meeting minutes 02-08-2013**

---

### **Attendees:**

*Mike Bialousz, Nicole Ernst, Ken Juengling, Peirce Eichelberger, Glenn Mohler, Laura Simonetti, Eric Jespersen, Dave Gilbert, Tom Denton*

**Meeting on 13<sup>th</sup> planning for GACC at HACC (20 people RSVPed)**

**Report of the legislative status and plans - Eric to lead (planning task force)**

**Then Breakouts**

- **Mapping needs (Jim Knudson)**
- **Enterprise – data sharing (Glenn Mohler)**
- **Communications (Noeni Mendez)**

**Then re group at the end \**

**The results will be presented at PAGIS Conference**

The legislation will be interested in feedback to submit the next bill.

Tom Mueller will have students develop a survey of topics to include at this meeting.

GIS Pros surveys: Survey from Oct/Nov 2012 for state of GIS report may be available. Laura will follow up to see if it was completed. She will also inquire about the current Pros survey.

**Land Surveyors expressing a need to be involved at the legislative level.**

**Is the PAGIC approach still viable?**

**Council Legislation Status:** A new draft was developed but not entered – to be decided at the end of the meeting on the 13<sup>th</sup>. A fiscal note (estimated costs) may be a possible approach to legislation.

**PAGIS conference committee –**

- Will PAMAGIC have a session this year? A panel session to discuss results of GCC and be sure to include surveyor integration with GIS in workflow for assessment.

**President's letter and / membership / elections letter needs to be sent out.** Eric will draft the letter  
**This should be done before the request for InfoSWAP.**

---

**Next meeting: Feb 22**